
February Duties 

Funeral Dinners—6; Albs—7:  Coffee Hour—9: No Duty—10 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Fish Fry Coming! 

 

KoC’s will be 

preparing their famous 

fish fry starting on March 10th and again on 

March 24 and April 7th after The Stations of 

the Cross.   Mark your calendars.  All proceeds 

help fund the Knights projects.    Tickets will 

be on sale soon! 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All men of the parish are welcome 

to attend.  
 

Next Meeting, Thursday, March 16, 2017 
 

Every Sunday 
1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays  

from 2-4 PM 
2nd Sunday from 12:30—2:30 PM 

Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. Please bring a donation for 
the food bank. 

There will be no Religious Education Classes on 
Ash Wednesday, March 1 so that everyone 
may attend Mass and receive their ashes.  Ash 
Wednesday is the first day of Lent a time of 
reflection and preparation for Christ’s 
resurrection on Easter Sunday.  The 

distribution of ashes reminds us of our mortality “Remember 
thou art dust and to dust thou return. 
 
The Study Group will meet on Wednesday 
March 1 at 1:30PM in the rectory.  The 
subject for this week will be Gifts of the 
Holy Spirit.  Please come and join us all are 
welcome.  If you are unable to come you 
can do it at home by logging onto 
FROMED.ORG, use the parish code 8AAWEG.  If you have any 
questions, please contact the parish office at 541-523-4521. 
 
Right to Life is sponsoring a Contest for Kindergarten through 

12th grade. The theme is “Life..Because 
Everyone Deserves a Chance. 
Drawing Contest for K-12th.  Essay Contest for 
5th through 12th.  Oratory Contest for high 
school junior and seniors.  1st place $500, 2nd 
place $300, 3rd place $250.  For rules and 

information go to: www.ortl.org or contact Cynthia Norton 
541-523-5652.  Contest deadline 1 March 2017. 
 
Do you like to sing?  Young and old 

come join us in song.  All are welcome.  

If you are interested, please contact 

the Parish Office at 541-523-4521. 

From Dawn’s Desk 
 

Father Greiner will be starting home visits on 

the First Friday’s of the month.  If you are 

interested in receiving communion, please 

contact me at (541) 523-4521 to be put on the 

list.   

 

I’m still working on the directory.  If you have a 

selfie that would work, please forward it to me at 

office@sfdsc.org and I will get it in the directory. 

Please join us downstairs after Mass for coffee hour and 
meet new friends. A stranger is just a friend we have not 
met. 
 
Starting in March coffee hour will now be the 1st, 3rd & 
possibly 5th Sunday of each month. The Altar Society will 
be doing a breakfast fundraiser on the 4th Sunday of each 
month 
  
Our next meeting this Sunday, February 26th after Mass. 
We are still looking for volunteers to help during Chrism 
Mass.  

Morning Mass—9:00 a.m. 

Acolyte:  Matt Cunningham 

Head Usher: Hal Huntington 

Reader:  Sandy Fontanta 

Extraordinary Ministers: Joan Rasmussen—Ann Kniesel 

Servers:  The Cunninghams 

Evening Mass—7:00 p.m. 
Music:  St. Francis Folk Group Extraordinary Ministers: 

Acolyte:  Art Kreger  Steve Bachman, John Fuzi 

Announcer:  Patty Bachman Joan George, Tay Mohr 

Head User:  Dave Lindley  Servers: 

Reader:  Greg Woydziak  Marisa Fuzi, Sean Fuzi, Luke 

    Stearns 

 


